

Masonic Samarition Fund 60,Great Queen Sreet London WC2B 5AZ. For the Attention of Mrs L Godward.

Dear Mrs Godward.

Just a few words to thank you and the Samariton Fund for the tremendous help you have given following the bitter disappointment I had when the NHS refused to carry out the work required to put my teeth right following me breaking two off which was bridging three teeth in total.(The original work was carried out by an NHS dentist) I was informed by them that Implants were the only way forward. I telephoned you and you gave me the information required how to apply which I did and was granted funding after submitting all paper work and quotes for the dental treatment. The swift way it was carried out was very discrete.

The work has now been completed By Doctor Philip Tangri of Scott Arms Dental Practice, I must say that the treatment I had was very good in the attention to detail. He explained all stages of the work carried out. There was practically no pain after treatment of removing broken teeth ,drilling jaw bone and fitting the implants (I was very relieved as I was thinking I may suffer) The bridgework is exactly the same colour as the rest of my teeth and fitted perfectly .

Once again many thanks to the Samariton Fund for fully funding the treatment and yourself for the way you guided me through the application,.

Should you want to publish any of my letter in any publication please do. You have my full permission.

Your Sincerely

Derek F Gulliver P.P.G.Reg. Lodge of Industry 5123